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HILLSBOROUGH PARK
FORWARD PLAN CONSULTATION

The Parks and Countryside Service would like to

hear your views about the park to help create a

plan to manage and care for Hillsborough Park in

the future. Cllr Christine Gilligan Kubo comments:

“Work is due to start on the All Wheeled Bike Park

in the Autumn and the Age UK Activity Centre and

Community Cafe is due for completion by the end

of 2021 . The park will then have a range of facilities

and activities for all ages.

We have all appreciated this important green space

during the Covid-1 9 crisis and there is a lot to

consider as the management plan is developed.

Tramlines means a lot to the 40,000 people

attending but a downside is limited access to the

park for close to 3 weeks. Circuses and fairs also

increase the parking impacts on side streets

nearby. A balance needs to be struck between

maintaining and enhancing the green space and

future development and events.

The council are seeking Green Flag status for the

park - a key aim is “To ensure that these spaces

are appropriately managed and meet the needs of

the communities that they serve.”

It's important you make your views known in the

consultation by September 30th via this weblink

bit.ly/Hills21 . I would like to know your views too.”

CllrChristine Gilligan Kubo

Christine during Tramlines
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GREEN COUNCILLOR ELECTED
Cllr Christine Gilligan Kubo
says: “Thank you for electing
me as your local council lor in
May. I‘m working with local
residents, businesses,
community and tenants groups
to support and improve our
local area.

I ’m also a member of the Our
Council Transitional
Committee tasked with
implementing the referendum
vote to restore the committee
system in which all council lors
wil l be involved in decision making.

No party has an overall majority. The Green
and Labour parties are jointly running the
Council in a co-operative agreement. The
Lib Dems walked away from negotiations but
3 seats remain open for them on the
Executive.

Christine supporting the“no glyphosate”campaign

KEEPING HILLSBOROUGH TIDY!
Loxley & Wisewood Litter Pickers started in January 2021 with
a mission “Let's keep Loxley lovely & Wisewood wonderful." They
are now collaborating with Hil lsborough Greens at the monthly S6
Community Litter Pick. We salute their amazing work with
numerous picks across a wide area, taking on some of the worst
l itter and fly tipping. They always welcome new members - find
them on Facebook. To be added to the S6 Community Litter Pick
mail ing l ist only, please e-mail S6litterpick@outlook.com

Loxley& Wisewood Litter
Pickers atwork!

Key priorities are to make the Council , and
what it does, more accountable and visible
and to address the climate and ecological
emergency. I ’m pleased that we quickly
agreed to prioritise phasing out spraying
dangerous glyphosate on our streets and
pavements.”

Please contactme ifyou have any

issues orconcerns in your local

communityyou need myhelp with.

Or ifyou want to getactively involved

in the workwe do across the area.

CHRISTINE.GILLIGAN@COUNCILLOR.SHEFFIELD.GOV.UK 07766 540932

PLEASE GET IN TOUCH WIT
H ME

CLLR CHRISTINE GILLIGAN
KUBO




